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“We Can and We Will” 

 
 
 

7th July 2021 
 
Parents and Carers 
of new Y7 intake TQEA students 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Summer School information 
 
Firstly, we would like to thank you for expressing your interest in your child attending our Summer School. As 
previously communicated, the Summer School will run from Monday 9th to Friday 13th August from 9am until 
3pm each day. 
 
Our Summer School will support pupils making the transition into Year 7 who have had an extremely disrupted 
end to primary education and potentially missed valuable preparation for their secondary education.  We 
recognise that some pupils are likely to need additional support with English and Maths intervention to help 
them access the secondary curriculum, and see this week as an important opportunity to support pupils’ 
wellbeing during this important transition.  
 
We will be including enrichment activities, such as team games, music, art, and STEM in addition to a daily 
English and Maths session.  Pupils are allowed to wear their own clothes, but as they will be participating in a 
range of activities, they must ensure they are suitably dressed. 
 
This Summer School will be a fantastic opportunity for your child to participate in many activities, and help them 
form positive relationships with their peers as well as staff from TQEA before the start of Autumn Term.  The 
cost of providing a summer school this year is being met by the Department for Education, therefore, there is no 
cost to parents/carers for this and lunch will be provided (free of charge) as part of the offer. 
 
So that we can support and safeguard your child, you are required to complete the summer school pupil 
information form. Please ensure that there are at least 2 contact numbers for your child in case of an 
emergency, as well as any dietary requirements or any medical conditions. 
 
If you would like more information, or have any questions or concerns, please do contact me directly on 
l.o’brien@tqea.org.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss L O’Brien 
Director of Maths 
The Queen Elizabeth Academy 
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